
4. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Peter Davidson – Relocation of Dog Park, Horseshoe Lake Reserve Master Plan 
 
 Mr Peter Davidson attended the meeting and spoke to a written submission.  He voiced his concern at 

the possible impact on residents arising from barking dogs, flies, dog faeces and the lack of tree cover 
as a screen between the proposed relocated dog park and residences.   

 
 The Committee decided to consider the points raised by Mr Davidson in its deliberations on clause 1. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


